
 

 

 

June 1, 2017 

  
Road Work in Haddam Neck?  
 
Haddam’s Municipal Liaison from Eversource, Patricia Bandzes has confirmed that 
Eversource has plans for additional improvements and maintenance to our electric system in 
Haddam Neck through the end of this year.  Additionally, Eversource is planning to install a new 
fence at the Haddam Neck Substation on Cove Road that will require extensive truck 
traffic.  Because of this, Eversource is recommending that we postpone paving until the spring of 
2018.  Eversource will continue to keep us informed if their plans or schedules change due to 
weather or unexpected circumstances.  
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